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Westmont, Ill. - DATAIR is pleased to announce an update to its Pension System for the 

American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA-21), which includes: 

 

• ARPA-21 amended rates with new 430(h)(2)(c)(iv) corridors and minimum 25-year 
average of 5% set for first, second or third segments. 
 

• ARPA-21 15-year amortization added and will apply for plan years beginning in 2022. 
 

• ARPA-21 Funding Election Form 430 and 436 added to use for elections provided under 
the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA-21). 

 

• Actuarial Certification and Disclosures updated to add “the American Rescue Plan Act of 
2021 (ARPA-21).” 
 

• Schedule of Amortization Bases updated to show 15-year amortization bases and 
installments under ARPA-21, if elected prior to plan year 2022. 
 

About DATAIR Employee Benefit Systems, Inc. 

DATAIR is one of the largest independent Employee Software vendors, offering Defined 

Contribution, Defined Benefit/Cash Balance and Cafeteria/Section 125 plan administration, 

Government Forms, and Plan Documents. DATAIR has been providing Quality Software, 

Excellent Service, and Outstanding Value to Third Party Administrators around the country 

since 1967. 

 

Additional information about DATAIR, and its products and services, is available 
at www.datair.com or by calling (888) 328-2474. 
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